
The GO! Team is sooooooo EXCITED!
Friday 31 January 2025 between 6pm to

8:30pm at Mt Smart Stadium
we are holding our first ever GO! Series Evening!

Woohoo! What could be better than our young
athletes having a great time doing their athletics
as the sun goes down and the lights come on, all

with hot chips and great company!

The GO! Team can’t think of a better way to spend
a summer’s Friday evening than with a few

hundred of our best GO! Friends!

BE THERE OR BE SQUARE (as they once said)

GO! Series Sunset Evening

 ENTRIES ARE  NOW OPEN AT 
www.atheticsauckland.co.nz


